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               September 2019 

 

Dear Retired Teacher,                          

 

We are looking forward to our next ECRTA meeting on October 11, 2019 at the First Presbyterian Church of 

Huron.  Lunch begins at 12:00 noon.  Our speaker that day will be Dan Orzano from the Ohio Department of 

Commerce. His  topic will be “Avoiding Scams.” Also, at this meeting, the Erie County Health Department 

will give flu shots to those who want them.  Prevnar and pneumovax (the two pneumonia vaccines) will also 

be available that day. Flu and pneumonia shots are scheduled to begin at 10:30 a.m., so arrive early and 

bring your insurance card.  Flu paperwork can be downloaded from the ECRTA website (ecrta.weebly.com)  

and copies will be on the tables the day of the meeting. 
 

The 2020 Membership Dues Renewal form for current members is included here.  The form may be returned 

by mail to me or you can bring the completed form to the October meeting.  Blank forms will be available at 

the meeting. 
 

Lunches will be $11.00 payable at the door.  Please be reminded that you will be expected to pay for any 

missed lunch reservations.  If you make a lunch reservation and then cannot attend, you must cancel by 

12:00 noon on the Monday prior to the meeting date or you will be charged for the meal.  The church 

charges ECRTA for missed lunch reservations, so ECRTA will need to charge you.  To cancel a reservation, 

call Patsy Subcasky at  419-357-6364.  If it is past the cancellation deadline and you find you cannot make it 

to the meeting, the church ladies will box your lunch so that someone can deliver it to you after the meeting.  

Call Connie Jackson  (419-626-3209) to make arrangements to get your boxed lunch.  If you know someone 

who is attending the meeting, you might request that they bring your lunch to you. Otherwise, we will have a 

volunteer deliver it to you after the meeting. 
 

Again this year, we will have our Education Fund 50/50 Fundraiser at each meeting to help supplement our 

teacher grants. 
 

Feel free to bring a recently retired teacher from your area to one of our meetings.  This would be a great way 

to introduce them to the benefits of ECRTA/ORTA membership! 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 Diane Schaefer 

 ECRTA Treasurer 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

(Save for your information)               We will again be supporting area pantries this year.  PLEASE BRING A 

                                                            NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEM TO EACH MEETING. 
Other meeting dates: 
 December 13, 2019  ……….  Christmas Program –Vermilion  High School Choir 

 February 14, 2020 …………  Molly Carver, Sandusky Public Library-“Love Your Library” 

 April 17, 2020   ……………  N2Y (News To You)-Jaqui Clark-founder of business which provides   

                                                  materials for special needs students 

 June 12, 2020  ……………..  Education Grant Winners 

          October 9, 2020   ……….....   Ohio Dept.  of Higher Education-current teacher preparation requirements, etc. 

 December 11, 2020  ………   Christmas Program—Sandusky High School Key Notes 
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